Johnston, Charles

From: Chalmers, Deborah

Sent: 10 December 2013 10:52

To: Johnston, Charles

Subject: FW: John McDevitt has sent comments
Hi Chic,

I received this from the web team but I think it refers one of the neighbour notification
letters for the Netherbarns site.

Debbie

From:

Sent: 09 December 2013 10:07

To: Chalmers, Deborah

Subject: FW: John McDevitt has sent comments

————— Original Message-----

o s
Sent: 07 December 2013 10:40

To: Web Team
Subject: John McDevitt has sent comments

John McDevitt has sent you comments on the following content from Scottish Borders Council
Online: http://www.scotborders.gov,uk/site/scripts/google results.aspx?q=AGALAB29

Comments: I have read your letter about AGALA®29.I have tried to understand all the
gobbledegook on the internet but to be honest it is to complicated for Joe public.I live
at Netherbarns and do not want 45 houses built in this area.So as a normal person living
in the area how do I and anyone else in the local area raise an objection.I have problems
with traffic coming from and to Kingsknowes roundabout at over 48MPH all day and night,at
rush hour the build up to the roundabout is a nightmare in all directions and you people
think another 45 houses with the extra traffic will not add to the problem.
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